
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 26th September 2017 
 
 

Just a quick update to advise that we have commenced site establishment work for Building 3. Fencing 
will be installed along the oval and down Davy Rd.  
 
As part of this we are relocating the BBQ. See below map for new location. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me at 

atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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